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March 9, 2015 
 
Dear Classmates, 
  
A couple of Bachelor articles were noteworthy in the Feb 13 edition. One is entitled 
"Dartmouth is Wrong, Gentleman's Rule is Right" about the regulations Dartmouth 
just imposed on booze. The other is titled "Honoring Our Discourse" about being 
able to express oneself freely at Wabash. 
  
The Johnsons are in Florida out of snow and cold. Helen's fractured hip replacement 
was successful but the recovery continues to be too slow for her liking. We are 
pleased with the new walk-in shower about to be finished in the Condo. 
  
Bill Glascock responded to the Wabash request on his days in Mud Hollow. Still 
remember fondly going to Bill's and Sandy's abode to study for those terrible comps. 
Tom and Nancy Shenk hosted a Pan Hel party in their Mud Hollow place. It was 
Helen's first trip to Wabash 
  
Talked with Ed Gallagher and his driving has been limited. He still manages the 
Tucker Real Estate group. Always enjoy talking with Ed and he continues to be 
upbeat. 
  
Chatted with Stan Huntsman who is progressing but not as fast as he would like. He 
has lost weight but just finished a breakfast of blueberry waffles and bacon which 
makes me hungry now. Stan has a talented Italian cook, who happens to be his cute 
wife Sylvia and she is a delight. He has many guys he coached over the years still in 
touch with him. Stan said he noticed the Wabash Glee Club was coming to Austin---
"probably singing in some bar" which caused me to chuckle. He reported Jim Cronin 
had called from Detroit and Jim was enjoying the miserable winter up north. Stan 
said in the many years living in Austin he only remembers seeing snow once. 
  
Sorry to report we lost another fine guy in Dr. Charlie Moody in February who was 
84. Charlie was a witty, smart and fun guy who always had a quip. He was a loyal 
Wabash man in support, attending our reunions and visiting campus. He and Dr 
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John Pantzer were in Med School together and remained good friends all these 
years. 
  
Dick Rose's new book "The Lazarus Conspiracies" received more attention recently 
and can be purchased on Amazon. Dick and Kay visited Kay's twin sister in Miami in 
February. Dick continues on a pre-retirement basis to go to the office, but next to 
beautiful Kay another real love is writing which he will do forever. Hope to be with 
the Roses in June. 
  
We hope things are going ok for you and make the best you can of every day. 
  
Long in our Hearts…,  
 
Bob and Helen Johnson 
 


